March 19, 2010
Mrs. Honey James,
James Villa,
99 Rudders Colony,
Someland, NZ
Dear Honey,
I would like to thank you for the warm birthday wishes as well as the bouquet of flowers.  I appreciate your gesture of remembering my birthday and also sending a token of your love and affection. The bouquet has brightened up my day and has added to the warmth of my chamber.
This is to inform that I have also arranged for a birthday party during the weekend and expect you to be present along with your family. I would be honored to have you amongst the Symonds family and share the joyous moments with us. I have also arranged for a tiny pool side party for the kids and hope your children will enjoy the various games and food.
Thank you once again for the flowers and hope to see you at the party during the weekend.
Yours Sincerely,
Jeremy Symonds,
[Sign]
Rooks Corner,
NZ

